
COACHES LETTER 

 

 

My name is Jonathan Milks and it is my pleasure to be coaching the 16U Kanata Cubs.  
 
Baseball has always been a passion of mine, learning the game by playing Kanata little league, 
moving up and growing by playing for the Ottawa Nepean Canadians and eventually getting the 
opportunity to play at Western Oklahoma State College. After graduating, I felt compelled to go 
back to my roots in Kanata baseball. I began by training a small group of players and then 
working with different teams which motivated me to become a head coach of a team of my 
own.  
I am excited to watch the players grow individually and as a team, together, by developing 
commitment, hard work and respect for the game. Playing time will be an active reflection of 
those players seeking improvement and striving for these values. Through this I hope that we 
can instil diligence on and off the field.  
 
The season will begin in May once the fields are opened, until then we will be running winter 
sessions February through April. The season will consist of 1-2 practices and 1-2 games a 
week. During the summer we will be attending four tournaments. Cost for the season for each 
player will be determined. 
 
Results of the tryouts will be sent out via offer letters by the end of the day on January 28th and 
a response will be required within 24 hours. Once this process has concluded the roster will be 
finalized and those who are not given an offer will be released and options will be provided in 
the release letter which will sent out by the end of the day on January 30th.  
 
Thank you to everyone trying out and helping support Kanata Baseball. I am looking forward to 
meeting and getting to know all of the players and parents, it is going to be a great summer of 
baseball.  
 

Jonathan Milks 


